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Nebraska Parkinson’s Disease Registry Reporting Hold 
 

This letter provides information on the Parkinson’s Disease Registry beginning June 1, 2025. 
According to Neb. Rev. Stat. § 81-6,110, all activities associated with the registry will cease. 
Pharmacies and providers will have until June 1, 2025, to complete any pending data submissions. 
After that date, no data submissions will be processed. The registry and all associated statutory and 
regulatory requirements will be placed on hold until sufficient funding is available to restart the registry. 
A notice will be issued with the appropriate requirements including dates and times when the registry 
is reinstated. Questions can be directed to DHHS.NPDR@nebraska.gov.  
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